
ST MARY’S NORTHCHURCH 
SCHOOL ASSOCIATION

NEWS
20 July 2021

£0 £20k

£13k

Thanks to YOU 
we’ve purchased 
or contributed to... 

Phil QWoods Garden Centre Reciepts

Whenever you shop at Woods Garden Centre, keep your receipt 
and post it into the School Association box, in the school office 
foyer. Woods will in turn, convert our receipts into Gift Vouchers 
which we can use to purchase raffle items or bits and pieces to 
make the school building and grounds more beautiful.

All the class trips

Sir Linkalot

New playground equipment

Twinkl

Jigsaw

Purple Mash + ipad licences

“This Week” Subscription

Variety of equipment for 
Year 1 to meet government 
guidelines

Christmas Panto and
decorations

Dr Kathy Weston webinar

Uniforms for After School 
Club

New Shed for Forest School

Defibrillator

Food and bedding for
Nursery’s Guinea Pigs

Welcome 
Welcome to the final edition of School Association News for this 
academic year!

We took a break from producing the newsletter, whilst we were in the 
grips of home-schooling and then readjusting back to life in school, but 
the hard work and fundraising has continued!

In fact, over this current academic year – the most challenging year to 
fundraise you might think, I’m thrilled to confirm we’ve raised a huge 
£13,000! This is immense and we want to say a massive thank you to 
every single one of you who have supported us over the year. The list 
on the left of this page shows how the money you’ve helped to raise 
has been spent on our children’s learning and enjoyment at school.

With Covid-19 restrictions continuing to ease, we’re very excited 
to be finalising plans for our Family Fun afternoon, which had to be 
postponed from earlier this month to 3rd September. This event will 
bring us all together for fun and games and all proceeds will go 
towards replacing the Pirate Ship playground equipment. 

Class Reps are still recruiting volunteers to help man the stalls, so 
please do reach out to them, if you can offer even just 20 minutes 
of your time to help us run the event. I’ll be there with 
my wife Jo and daughters Isabel (Year 1) and Jess 
who will be joining St Mary’s pre-school in 
September. Hope to see you there!

We wish you a safe and happy summer holidays!

Phil Quelch - Treasurer

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/


Who’s Who...
The School Association is a charitable 
organisation run by a small group of 
parent volunteers. 

We seek to raise money to enhance our 
children’s learning and fun at school!
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Donate to the School Association 
every time you shop on Amazon by 

using Amazon Smile! Visit 
smile.amazon.co.uk 

to set up

We’ve partnered with St Mary’s church to purchase our very own 
Defibrillator machine. This potentially life-saving piece of kit, will be 
mounted onthe back of the church’s boiler house, so it will be easily 
accessible by all.

This is such great news, but we are now in need of a qualified elec-
trician to install it for us, for free, in exchange for local hero status! 
Can you or someone you know, help? If so, please email us at 
stmarys.northchurch.sa@gmail.com

03
SEPT

Family Fun Afternoon
Friday 3rd September
15:30 - 17:30

22
JUL

Amazon Smile

AmazonSmile is a simple and automatic way for 
you to support us everytime you shop, at no cost 
to you. 

AmazonSmile is available at smile.amazon.co.uk – 
Amazon donates 0.5% of the net purchase price 
(excluding VAT, returns and shipping fees) of your 
eligible orders.

Adults Only Pop Up Cinema
Friday 22 July 2022
From 19:30

Second-hand School Uniform & Name Tags

If you’re in need of uniform, please visit our online shop before 
buying new. We have lots of great quality second-hand items 
available. Once you’ve purchased your uniform, don’t forget also 
to buy your name tags – everything needs to be labelled! Simply 
logon to www.MyNametags.com and use the School ID: 25337 
at the checkout and they will donate 24% of sales to the 
School Association! 

Orders placed during the summer holidays can either be collected 
from 3 Exhim Mews or local delivery can be arranged.
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